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No Impact to Revenue
Potential Minimal Administrative Cost Savings

Research Analysis

SB 607 requires that the Tax Commission provide at least one motor license agent in each
county.

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott

Fiscal Analysis

The Tax Commission indicates the provisions of the measure will not result in an impact to
revenue, and may result in minimal administrative cost savings to the agency.

Engrossed SB 607 proposes to amend 47 O.S. §1140 to remove the requirement for the Oklahoma
Tax Commission (OTC) to establish more than one motor license agent (MLA) in a county with a
population over 25,000 people. This measure allows the OTC to determine whether another agent is
necessary, based on current conditions. At least one MLA must be located in each county.

Prepared By: Mark Tygret

Other Considerations

None.
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